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Ford, Karen E

Subject: FW: 447107-2 , -3 , -4 Consultative Construction Advertisement Re-eval

 
From: Bogen, Kirk <Kirk.Bogen@dot.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 11:10 AM 
To: Ford, Karen E <Karen.Ford@atkinsglobal.com> 
Cc: Rhinesmith, Robin <Robin.Rhinesmith@dot.state.fl.us>; Scholl, Kristin <Kristin.Scholl@dot.state.fl.us>; Price, Alice 
<alice.price@dot.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: 447107-2 , -3 , -4 Consultative Construction Advertisement Re-eval 
 
I had a follow up with Jennifer, we will use today as the Consultation date since our consultation with OEM was before 
NEPA Assignment of this study. 
 
Thanks  
 
Kirk Bogen, P.E. 
Environmental Management Engineer 
FDOT District Seven 
Planning & Environmental Management Office (PLEMO) 
kirk.bogen@dot.state.fl.us 
(813) 975-6448 / (800) 226-7220 x6448 
Cell: (813) 981-3797 
FAX: (813) 975-6451 
 
From: Bogen, Kirk  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 10:47 AM 
To: Ford, Karen E <Karen.Ford@atkinsglobal.com> 
Cc: Rhinesmith, Robin <Robin.Rhinesmith@dot.state.fl.us>; Scholl, Kristin <Kristin.Scholl@dot.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: 447107-2 , -3 , -4 Consultative Construction Advertisement Re-eval 
 
Good morning all, 
I just had a meeting with OEM and it was decided that we will process the Consultative Design Change Reevaluation only 
at this time and process a Construction Reevaluation when federal funds are programmed before the construction is 
authorized.  Therefore, we don’t need to show planning consistency at this time. 
 
Thanks  
 
Kirk Bogen, P.E. 
Environmental Management Engineer 
FDOT District Seven 
Planning & Environmental Management Office (PLEMO) 
kirk.bogen@dot.state.fl.us 
(813) 975-6448 / (800) 226-7220 x6448 
Cell: (813) 981-3797 
FAX: (813) 975-6451 
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From: Ford, Karen E <Karen.Ford@atkinsglobal.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 9:04 AM 
To: Bogen, Kirk <Kirk.Bogen@dot.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Rhinesmith, Robin <Robin.Rhinesmith@dot.state.fl.us>; Scholl, Kristin <Kristin.Scholl@dot.state.fl.us> 
Subject: 447107-2 , -3 , -4 Consultative Construction Advertisement Re-eval 
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments. 

 
Good morning Kirk, 
I am curious to know if you received direction from OEM on adding the -3 and -4 to the Consultative 
Construction Advertisement Re-evaluation? I am addressing your comments on the two re-evaluation forms 
and want to confirm if we are including these two FMs. 
 
Thank you and have a great day! 
 

Karen Ford 
Senior Transportation Planner  •  Transportation Planning-NEPA 
Engineering Services | Atkins, member of the SNC-Lavalin Group 
Office: 813-281-8328 | Email:  Karen.Ford@atkinsglobal.com 
 

At Atkins - member of the SNC-Lavalin Group, we work flexible hours around the world. Although I have sent this email at a 
time convenient for me, I don't expect you to respond until it works for you.  

NOTICE – This email message and any attachments may contain information or material that is confidential, privileged, and/or subject to copyright or 
other rights. Any unauthorized viewing, disclosure, retransmission, dissemination, or other use of or reliance on this message or anything contained 
therein is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you believe you may have received this message in error, kindly inform the sender by return email 
and delete this message from your system. Thank you.  


